
Good Morning,  

Summer Learning is offered for students currently enrolled in Grade 4-9 who have missed a 

significant amount of instruction this school year, who are identified as priority learners and are 

experiencing challenges in returning to school.   

Summer Learning will run Monday to Thursday from July 12 to July 22, from 9:00 AM to 2:30 

PM at the John McInnis Center located at 3400 Westwood Drive. 

The intent of the Summer Learning program is to allow students to reengage in learning as they 

rotate through engaging projects and land-based activities.  

To inquire about registering your child for Summer Learning, please speak directly with your 

child’s principal or vice-principal about the school-based referral process.  

Please, do not reply to this email.   

Best, 

  

Curriculum Innovation 

 


